
 

 

1st July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week, once again, has been super busy in school and I hope this gives you a flavour of 

what has been going on. 

 

Border TV  

Border TV visited and spoke to some of our young people before putting together a 

brilliant report which aired on TV last night. The response to our off site Sixth Form has 

been amazing. We look forward to work starting at Cockermouth. 

 

Reports 

Reports will be sent home today with pupils. 

 

Goodbye 

Today, after many years of work at Mayfield we say goodbye to 

Michelle Diamond. Michelle has latterly worked as a Teaching Assistant 

in Mountains Dept but has also delivered some art therapy sessions to 

some pupils. We wish her luck in her new role with Cumbria County 

Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Survey 

Please click on the QR code to follow the link to the Parent Survey 

to be completed by Friday 8th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advanced Notice  

In September we will be setting up facilities to pay for trips and dinners etc. online. This 

will make life much easier. 

  



 

 

 

Save the Date 

Saturday 23rd July is the date for the second Bee Unique Games to be held here at 

Mayfield. It will be lovely to see as many of you as possible there. 

 

Lakes 6 enjoyed a trip to Wellington farm to see the animals! 

    

 
 

A group of Sixth Form students have just completed their Silver Duke of Edinburgh's 

Award Expedition/ Exploration, they have been focusing on teamwork and campcraft 

through a variety of activities including hiking, shelter building, using stoves, teambuilding 

activities and beach schools in Buttermere, Loweswater, Eskdale and St Bees. 

 

The students really pushed themselves to work together to complete a varied selection of 

activities in a variety of weather conditions including last week's mini heatwave! Well done 

to you all. 

    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Mountains 9 visited Jigsaw to hand over the cheque for 

the money they raised selling soap in memory of Leo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Date 

Mayfield Festival for pupils will be held on Thursday 14th July  

 

End of Term  

Reminder that end of term is Wednesday 20th July at the usual time.  

Pupils return on Wednesday 7th September. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


